
Date:  December 23, 2020 
 
RE: FPL Pathway Lighting, EN1901 – Request for information 
  
Thank you for your interest in the Village’s project. Highlighted responses to requests for information 
are listed below. Please note the list is a compilation of questions submitted from multiple Contractors 
and Suppliers.  
 
Previous RFI responses and addenda can be viewed at:  http://www.royalpalmbeach.com/rfps 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Adamo DiSisto 
Project Engineer 
Office: (561) 790-5163 
Village of Royal Palm Beach 
Engineering Department 
1050 Royal Palm Beach Boulevard 
Royal Palm Beach, FL 33411 
adisisto@royalpalmbeach.com 
 
 
From: Chester Sokowski <chester.sokowski@ambroseindustries.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 22, 2020 4:59 PM 
To: Diane DiSanto <Ddisanto@RoyalPalmBeach.com> 
Subject: Fpl Pathway Lightingway Lighting - 01/27/2021 
 
 

Hello, 

After reading the RFP referenced in the subject field, we wish to submit the following 

questions. 

  

1. Do you anticipate extending the bid due date? 

Response: No, not at this time. The Bid Opening date is still currently scheduled for 

3:30pm on Wednesday January 27, 2021.  

2. What additional details are you willing to provide, if any, beyond what is stated in 

bid documents concerning how you will identify the winning bid? 

Response: This is implied by virtue of requesting contractor references as part of the 

bid documents, but contractor references will be checked before the decision on the 

winning bid is selected to ensure  

3. Was this bid posted to the nationwide free bid notification website at 

www.mygovwatch.com/free? 

mailto:adisisto@royalpalmbeach.com


Response: No 

4. Other than your own website, where was this bid posted? 

Response: The bid will be posted in the Palm Beach Post newspaper on 12/24/2020. 

 

 

 


